
PE Certificates 

Dear children and families, 

The Youth Sport Trust and West Norfolk 

School Sports Partnership have released a 

certificate to celebrate and congratulate 

everyone who has taken part in any of the 

‘Virtual Challenges’ such as the Rainbow Run.  

I have put a copy of the certificate in the PE 

folder in home learning. If you have taken part, 

please print off a copy of the certificate and be 

proud of what you have achieved. Well done! 

From Mrs Henden 

 


